
About NASWA Article
October 09, 2019

PIERRE, S.D. – The Department of Labor and Regulation (DLR) is awarding four contracts up to $50,000 each
for the Pathway Partnership Initiative. The goal is to build high quality youth apprenticeship programs.

Proposals must demonstrate leadership and partnership between employers, secondary and post-secondary
education institutions, government bodies, and community partners. Outcomes should meet local economic
needs and produce equitable outcomes for students, employers, and communities.
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